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Subject Reporting the admissibility of application for renewal of the approval of
Glyphosate under Commission Implementing Regulation (EU) No
844/2012

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Dutch Board for the Authorisation of Plant Protection Products and Biocides

(Ctgb), being the competent authority of the Netherlands which is one of the

Members of the Assessment Group on Glyphosate (AGG), received on the 13th of

December 2019 one application for renewal of the approval of Glyphosate.

The applicant was asked to submit at the latest by the 23rd of January 2020 a revised

application to inciude all elements provided for in Article 2 of Regulation (EU) No

844/2012. A revised application was received on the 23d of January 2020.
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The application is considered to fulfil the requirements of the Commission

Implementing Regulation (EU) No 844/2012.

Applicant Date of Fulfils the
receipt of requirements of
application Regulation No

844/2012

Glyphosate Renewal 13 December Yes
Group (GRG) 2019;

revised
Lead registrant on application
behalf of the GRG: 23 January
Bayer Agriculture BVBA 2020
Haven 627
Scheldelaan 460
B-2040 Antwerp
Belgium

Kind regards,

The Board for the Authorisation of Plant Protection Products and Biocides,

for this organisation:

the Secretary/Director,
on behalf of:

Manager Scientific Assessment & Advice Deputy Secretary / Director


